
J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning (JMTE) performed a sign assessment to 

determine the feasibility of expanding the existing LOGO program located 

before and between US Highway 74 at interchanges 178 (US 221), 181 (US 

74-A), and 184 (Old Caroleen Road). 

JMTE assessed qualified businesses, determined interest, and analyzed the 

physical feasibility of adding LOGOs while taking existing LOGO signs into 

consideration.   

A feasibility report was completed in accordance to NCDOT guidelines and 

presented to the Town of Forest City.   
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